
GPU Nuclear Corporation

U Nuclear mise,e8s48os
Middletown Pennsylvania 17057
717 944-7621
TELEX 84-2386
Writer"s Direct Dial Number:
717-944-8400

November 18, 1982
4410-82-L-0052

Mr. Lake H. Barrett
Deputy Program Director
TMI Program Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191

Dear Sir:

Re: Letter (4410-82-L-0026) dated October 8, 1982
from Mr. R. C. Arnold to Mr. Harold M. Denton

We wish to inform you of improvements in the ongoing activities
for removal of the reactor coolant purification system ion ex-
change wastes.

We now anticipate that the analysis of resin samples which we
had scheduled for completion in the second quarter of 1983
would be complete by the end of the first quarter of 1983.
As a result of improvement in that schedule, we also anticipate
that the assessment for the techniques for resin removal which
we had anticipated for the end of 1983 could be completed by the
middle of 1983.

This letter essentially confirms the information that we provided
to you in a telephone conversation. We will continue to inform
you of improvement in any schedule as it becomes feasible. I
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Yours truly,
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Director, TMI-2 -Y hy

'5 %

$rR
BKK:ms

o e
cc: Dr. B. J. Snyder I: ;$'

Program Director, TMI Program Office m ~.
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GPU Nuclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation
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